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Hi! My name is Micheala, and I was raised as a Hoosier until my 
father relocated our family to a small town in South Dakota, where 
he was called to be the pastor of a church. I spent my teenage 
and young adult years there, where I got a job as a CNA and fell 
in love with medicine. Eventually, I did my undergraduate studies 
at Presentation College, a small private college located on the 
convent of the Presentation Sisters. After college, I received my 
medical degree from the West Virginia School of Osteopathic 
Medicine, and small-town West Virginia was where my love for 
family medicine was born.

I am married to my best friend and have three beautiful children. My 
family is my motivation for everything I do, so when searching for a 
residency to continue my medical training, I wanted a program that 
valued service to the community, as well as one that valued me as a 
mother, not only as a physician. Deaconess was the perfect fit for that!

My interest in medicine is simple—I love it all. That is why family 
medicine was an easy decision for me. Women’s health, geriatrics, 
and OMT are some of my passions! 

When I’m not working, I love spending time with my family outdoors, 
binge watching home improvement shows (even though I am terrible 
with a hammer), and anything Marvel or Harry Potter related.


